
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Zoning Hearing Board of Plymouth Township Hearing on July 20, 2020 will be held 
at 7:00 pm virtually via Zoom.  Login details will be available at 
www.plymouthtownship.org and the Township’s Facebook account prior to the hearing.  
The following applications will be heard:  
 
BRINDA AND KEVIN MURPHY:  On an application for a Variance from Plymouth 
Township Zoning Ordinance no. 342, as amended, Article V, Sections 502.F and 502.G. 
  
 
The Variances requested are as follows:  To allow 30.3% impervious coverage, where a 
maximum of 25% is allowed; to allow 69.7% green space, where a minimum of 75% is 
required. 
 
The property is located at 11 Malvern Road in “A” Residential Zoning District. 
 
Persons with a disability who wish to participate in the public hearing and require an 
auxiliary aid, service or other accommodation to participate in the hearing should 
contact Plymouth Township at 610-233-0554. 
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